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CAUTION: This message has originated from outside of the organization. Do not click on
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know the content is safe.

Dear Commissioner Justice,

| hope this message finds you welll | am writing today to express my interest in an upcoming vacancy
on the Educational Facilities Authority, which the Board will be making appointments to in the near
future. I've submitted my application materials for this appointment through the BCC's board
appointment portal, but | wanted to follow-up with an email to convey my appreciation for your
consideration.

| have a unique combination of experience, having been employed with the County (including in the
Office of Management and Budget) and working in higher education, which | think would bring a
beneficial perspective to the Educational Facilities Authority.

Should you have any questions for me or want to chat about my interest in the appointment further,
please do not hesitate to reach out. | thank you again for your consideration!

Sincerely,

Ralph Reid
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